Cover Letter 
Dear Editor
I would appreciate if you kindly consider my manuscript entitled " A Novel Approach toward the Synthesis of Some New Three Dentate Schiff Bases From Anil-Like Compounds " for publishing in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. The novelty of this study is pointed out on the basis of the followings:
1. A novel approach toward the green synthesis of some new three dentate Schiff bases 
2. Synthesis of new Schiff bases from anil-like compounds for the first time.

3. All of the compounds are new.
4. Use of inexpensive catalyst
5. Operationally simple
6. Short reaction times
7. Good yields
8. [1+1]-condensation obtaining products
9. These half-unit ligands can be coordinated to cations.
I will remain to hearing from you soon.
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